## **OCTOBER 2022**

The M-S PTO is the parent-teacher organization for the Mahomet-Seymour elementary schools, Middletown Prairie and Lincoln Trail. We are families, school staff and community members who work together to provide resources, funding, programs, and volunteers to benefit our children's educational experience.

**Dawg Walk** raised over \$155,000 with the help of the community, family and friends!! We had great celebrations at both schools where the kids walked, danced, and ate popsicles. We are already putting the funds raised into action in the classroom. THANK YOU!

The MPE Literacy Initiative kicked off with 405 sheets returned for the month of September. MPE students will attempt to fill Barkley's bowl this school year, which is on display in the cafeteria to showcase their reading efforts!

Each time MPE students reach a 500-sheet milestone they will earn a school-wide celebration! Please continue to encourage your students to read 15-20 minutes each day and to return their reading sheets to their teachers at the end of each months.

**Lincoln Trail Veteran's Day Raffle Sales** are happening again this year. Students will purchase raffle tickets during lunch periods, and all proceeds go to the local VFW.

Volunteers are needed the week of November 7th to sell tickets and help students write their names on the tickets



## UPCOMING DATES

Oct. October Reading
Shapes Due

Nov. PTO Meeting - 6:30PM @ MPE

Nov. Lincoln Trail
Veteran's Day
Raffle Sales

Nov. No School - Election Day



